
What you can expect from mid-April:
Connecting to local roads
As work on the Maungatapu underpass progresses, we need to connect 
the underpass with existing local roads, and resurface the Hairini and 
Maungatapu roundabouts. This will impact on travel through the area from 
mid-April to late May. We will do as much work as we can on Welcome 
Bay Road during the school holidays to minimise the impact on your travel.

From mid-April through these areas there will be lane diversions in place, speed restrictions, 
temporary pedestrian diversions, unsealed surfaces, off peak and night works, and possible 
delays. This work is weather dependent. Please allow more time for your journey, and travel 
safely through these areas.

More information

NZTAWaikatoBoP NZTAwaibop0800 772 532 nzta.govt.nz/hairinilink
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